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Comments: As a long time resident of the Black Hills, I am very concerned about the potential environmental

impact of this project, as well as the apparent disregard for the cultural significance of the land. I would like to

request that the USFS produces an EIS for this project, as well as the window for public comment submission be

extended by 60 days to allow for the public to more thoroughly voice concerns regarding the environmental and

cultural impacts of this project.


